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Issue No 08 – 22/12/2023 

THANK YOU FOR ALL YOUR 

SUPPORT  
As we come towards the end of the year, we would like to wish 

everyone a Very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! 

2023 has been incredibly busy at the Foodbank, so as we reflect on 

the challenges and successes of the year, we wanted to take a 

moment to say thank you to everyone who has shown their 

support. You have helped enable us to provide over 4400 food 

parcels to individuals this year, with more than 1800 of these being 

for children.  

The generosity of our community has been humbling; to name but a 

few…  

The wonderful advent collections such as those held by the Sacred 

Heart Church who collected different items each Sunday of advent 

The fantastic donation from Simon Balle School whose 6th Form 

House Leaders promoted the Foodbank resulting in over 200kg 

being donated  

The teachers at Christ Church Ware School, who requested that 

they not receive gifts from pupils but rather a donation was made 

to the Foodbank instead 

The many individuals who created and donated reverse advent 

calendar hampers 

To each and every person who has ever held an event or dropped a 

tin or two into our donation points. We thank you all.     

As we look towards the future we hope for change. We dream of a 

future where Foodbanks are no longer necessary, but until this can 

happen, we ask for your continued support as we fight hunger. 

Thank you.  
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From everyone here – we wish you all a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! 


